What Does It Take? | Ezekiel 33:21-33

Sermon Notes

Free CDs of sermons are available at the Information Center.
The sermon in print, MP3 or podcast can be found each week at evcl.org/sermons.
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Up From the Ashes: The Gospel of Ezekiel
God’s holiness
January 27, 2019

Prelude:

Welcome, Announcements & Friendship Register

Invocation

“You Are Holy”

Scripture Reading: Psalm 5 and Revelation 4:8

“Great Are You Lord”

Prayer, Care, Share: ............coceiiiiiiniini Carol Marie O’Marrah
Offering: “Come Ye Sinners”

Prayer for the Church: .............c.. Pastor Lee Eclov
Children age 4—3rd grade are dismissed to Children’s Church

Sermon: .....ccceeveeveeeenen.... What Does It Take? ............... Pastor Lee Eclov
Ezekiel 33:21-33 (page 645 in the pew Bible)

“His Mercy Is More”

Benediction

You are encouraged to come to the front following the benediction if you
would like someone to pray with you this morning.

Postlude

Assisted hearing devices are available on request.
CCLI#116-797


http://evcl.org/sermons

WEISOME,

We are so glad you are here with us this morning! Here’s a quick orientation. Each of

our worship services is built around a theme and led by distinctly different worship
teams, from traditional to contemporary. Every Sunday is different. Nursery is availa-
ble throughout the morning. Children, age 4 thru 5th grade are invited to go to Chil-
dren’s Church about half-way through our service. Watch for a slide dismissing them.
We have great educational options for children, youth, and adults starting at 9:15 a.m.
If this is your first time at Village Church, please stop by the Welcome Center after
the service to receive a complimentary mug. Learn more about us at eVCL.org.

General Announcements

Interested in joining one of our Growth Groups? Our small groups meet
on different nights of the week in different areas. The format is Bible study,
sharing with one another, and prayer. Some groups have childcare arrange-
ments and some don't. These groups are so important in providing support
on a personal level and fostering our love for one another. Interested? Write
Growth Groups on the Friendship Register or email the church office:

office@evcl.org.

Lo | Ladies - Are you available Thursday mornings this February
through April? We'd love to have you join us as we study Nancy
Leigh DeMoss's book, Choosing Gratitude. Books will be availa-
ble Sundays in February. Please stop by and check us out. First
lesson is February 21. For more info, contact Karen Flatebo at
karen.flatebo@sbcglobal.net

Choosing

I

Homebound Worshipers: Our VCL Family has members who are unable
to attend services but enjoy staying connected to the church. Although they
receive copies of the Village Vine and can check our website for information,
sometimes it’s just nice to have a face-to-face visit. If you would like to join a
team that visits on a monthly or quarterly basis, please see Gary Brown at the
Care Ministry Table in the foyer to sign up or to get more details.

2019 VCL Photo Directory Has Arrived! Hardcover copies (blue cover)
can be found in the foyer. Please help yourself. A special “Thank You” goes
to Josh Harrison for his help as photographer again this year. If you
have any additions or changes, please contact the church office

office@evcl.org.

This week
Sun 1/27 Service 10:30 a.m.
Wed 1/30 Middle and High School Youth Group 6:30 p.m.
Thur 1/31 Women’s Bible Study 9:30 a.m.
Sat 2/2 Men’s Prayer Breakfast 8:00 a.m.
Sun 2/3 First, Prayer 9:15 a.m.

First, Prayer—Jesus said, "...my house shall be called a house of prayer
for all nations..." (Mark 11:17a). Join us on Sunday, February 3 at 9:15
a.m. for First, Prayer. Let us seek the Lord together for our church, our
non-believing friends and family, and for our missionaries!

Young Adults Super Bowl Party: The young adults group's annual su-
per bowl party will is coming up! The party starts at 5 p.m. at Scott and Kim
Cordes' house: 530 Cherbourg Ct. S., Buffalo Grove. All young adults are
welcome - students, married couples, regular attenders and first timers. We
will have food and party games throughout the night. Please RSVP to
joshuaharrison@alum.northwestern.edu.

Interested in membership with us? Pastor Lee will be leading a two-
part Explorers' Class covering our Statement of Faith, our denomination,
our VCL story, structures and direction. The class will be held on Sunday
morning, Feb. 17, at 9:15 (no regular adult Bible class that day) and Friday
evening, Feb. 22, at Nels and Karen Flatebo's home in Buffalo Grove at

7 p.m. for dessert. This class is required before pursuing membership.

Financial update

Finance Update through January 20, 2019

Year to Date Actual Giving.........c.cevvuveiiiiiniiiiiiiiieninennnne $ 22,843
Year to Date Budgeted Giving..........c..coeiiiuiiiiiiiniiiiannn.e. $ 34,844
Year to Date Deficit......oocoineiieiiniiniiiiiiie e et $ (12,001)

Village Church of Lincolnshire exists to be and to make disciples of Jesus Christ.

201 N. Riverwoods Road, Lake Forest, IL 60045 | 847.295.7707 | evcl@evcl.org
Lee Eclov, Senior Pastor
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